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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- Work on Red Arrow Highway from the
Village of Paw Paw to CR 671 S in Paw Paw
Township began Monday, August 1st. The
project continues with the removal of the
concrete curbs and trenching this week. 

- Woodview Estates in Almena Township
has been milled and moves forward with
drainage improvements this week. Paving is
planned for next week, weather permitting. 

- The project on the CR 384 bridge over the
Black River between 68th Street and M-43
begins this week with repairs and
maintenance under the bridge deck. The
expected completion date for the project is
October 1st, weather permitting. 

- Several jobs have been let for bid and will
be opened on August 30th. The bid
specifications for these projects can be found
at vbcrc.org/BidOpportunites.

- Sealcoat operations continue on the Primary
road network in the Eastern portion of the
County. Daily updates are posted to our
Facebook page: facebook.com/vbcrc. The full
list of sealcoat and fog seal roads can be found at
VBCRC.org/Sealcoat.

- Fog seal operations will begin this week
starting in Pine Grove Township. Daily updates
are posted to our Facebook page:
facebook.com/vbcrc. As a reminder to residents,
please remember to drive slowly when crossing
wet fog seal applications. 

- Ditching and crosspipe replacements continue
across the county. Road closures for these can be
found at VBCRC.org/RoadClosures.

- Regular width mowing is complete in Bangor
and Covert Townships. The contractor will be
working in South Haven, Bangor, and Geneva
Townships this week. 

- Extra width mowing is complete in Decatur
Township. The contractor is currently working
in Paw Paw Township. Miscell aneous
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- For a printable version of this newsletter, click
on this image or visit
VBCRC.org/WeeklyUpdates2022.


